Jeff Watson

From: Taylor Steele <taylor@oneenergyrenewables.com>
Sent: Monday, June 27, 2016 10:42 AM

To: Jeff Watson

Subject: Iron Horse CUP

Follow Up Flag: Follow up

Flag Status: Flagged

Hello Mr. Watson,

OneEnergy Renewables would like to place a temporary hold on CUP Application CU-15-00006 until further notice. We anticipate
resuming the application in the next 5 to 10 business days. We appreciate your understanding.

Please let me know if you have any additional questions.

Thanks,
Taylor

Taylor Steele

Associate, Project Development
taylor@oneenergyrenewables.com

Direct. 503.964.6763 | Main. 503.232.1989

Check out our latest 13.6 MW solar project being developed for Johns Hopkins



